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Next Sunday the 26th we will once again host our Family Focus on Jesus Advent wreath
making event.  Details are in a separate post in the bulletin.  If you haven’t attended
before I highly recommend it.  It's a great way for families to slow down for a moment,
remember what advent is all about, build a beautiful advent wreath together and pray. 
We’d love to see you there

Thank you to everyone who helped us collect food for the pantries last week.  If the
increased demand for our Thanksgiving baskets this year is any indication, the need in our
community for food and support is very high.  Thank you for helping feed our neighbors.

And on the off chance anyone was wondering I did chat with that coworker of mine about
his grandfather and why he kept the Knights membership cards.  He told me his grandpa
was an amazing man and the Knights were incredibly important to him so when he was
given a box of keepsakes that included all his membership cards he knew he had to keep
them.

The part of the story I didn’t share last time was that on that work trip I learned over
dinner 8/10 of us there were “raised Catholic” but I was the only one who humbly
claimed to “be Catholic”.  However, I am blessed to work at a company that is at least
open to talking about our personal lives (faith included) and celebrates the work their
employees do to give back (they loved pictures of our last food drive).  I’m sure I join
many of you in hoping that the example we set, the actions we do, and the conversations
we have might remind our brothers and sisters who have stopped practicing of the
encounters they had with Jesus before and be part of their invitation home.
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